
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH – MAY, 2013 

  
There were no incident reports filed with DNW in April. 
  
A resident along highway 36 requested DNW Patrol for one week 
while they were away. 
  
The CARE Team continues to provide neighborly, in-home 
assistance to the community when needed.  We are currently helping 
two neighbors. 
  
To report an incident, a need for CARE Team assistance or for any 
questions, please contact Marina (3497) or Keith (3502). If you prefer, 
you may email us at: DNW@peak.org. 
 
Deadwood Neighborhood Watch meets monthly, on the second 
Thursday of the month, in the Community Center, at 6:30 PM.  All 
Deadwood residents are welcome to attend. The Next Meeting is 
Thursday, May 9, @ 6:30 PM. We look forward to seeing you. 
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